From: Linda Gerke

To: City of Madison Police and Fire Commission
Subject: new police chief
Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 2:58:04 PM

You don't often get email from legerke28@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Please consider a person like Mike Koval; he was one of the best chiefs we
ever had! He had common sense, compassion, knew the laws, and had
morals. | am not really familiar with any of these candidates.

Just please pick the one who is "best for the most" and not afraid to speak
up when necessary!

Thank you!

Linda E. Gerke

608-513-8754

4924 \WWhitcomb Drive #11

Madison, WI 53711


mailto:legerke28@gmail.com
mailto:pfc@cityofmadison.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

